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Friday, 12 May 2006 
PDSRSG Schook sees signs of a healthy community in Prizren
PRISTINA – Principal Deputy Special Representative of the UN Secretary General in Kosovo (PDSRSG) Steve Schook today visited Prizren where he met with the Municipal Assembly Vice President Ercan Spat, Additional Vice President Qemajl Kurtishi, CEO Ragip Gajraku, as well as community and business representatives.

At a press point after his meeting with the municipal officials, the PDSRSG said, “It is special to come back to this mirror of Kosovo. The multi-ethnic society that exists throughout Kosovo is here in this municipality and I am encouraged to see how well this is working right now.”
The PDSRSG noted that the atmosphere is Prizren is now conducive for return of those displaced from the municipality. He said, “The conditions and the atmosphere that exist in this municipality are where they need to be for everybody to live together.”
The PDSRSG termed his discussions with the municipal leaders as reflective of a healthy community. He said: “I was most encouraged that my discussions with municipal officials revolved around education and school books. That speaks volumes of where Prizren is right now.”

Among issues discussed were Standards implementation and returns as well as other issues concerning the people of Prizren such as education, housing, employment and infrastructure development. In his meeting with business representatives the PDSRSG explored the impact of privatization on the local economy, the scope for job creation and access to credit. 
